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Principal’s Report 
 

Return to School 
The NSW Government is preparing for all children to 
return to school with an increase in face-to-face teaching in 
Term 2. 
From May 11 (Week 3), the school will transition in to 
Phase 1 where all students will be asked to attend school 
one day per week.  This will occur in a staged way based on 
your child’s House group.  Students are asked to attend 
school next week as follows: 
 

Monday – COBB 

Tuesday – OXLEY 

Wednesday – STURT 

Thursday – CADELL 

Friday – School will be open for children who need to be 
at school. 
 

Children are asked to report to their own classroom and 
bring in their Week 3 work packs.  Parents are asked not 
to come onto school grounds and to say goodbye from the 
car or from the outside of the school gates.  Buses will run 
as normal. 
The school canteen will be open from May 11 with pre-
orders available for lunch and recess.  Students will not be 
lining up at the canteen and orders will be delivered to each 
classroom. 
We acknowledge that there is a great deal of concern 
about people’s personal safety during the COVID-19 

pandemic, but the risk to children is lower and the benefits 
of school are great.  The health and wellbeing of children 
and young people, our carers, teachers and staff, are our 
top priority. 
If your child is unwell or if you have concerns about your 
health or the health of another member of your household, 
please seek medical advice before your child attends 
school. 
Please follow all health advice and keep your child at home 
if they are unwell or have a respiratory illness. 
 
Attendance 
Students who have been actively participating in their home 
learning and are returning their work packs have been 
marked present.  Students who have not returned their 
work packs, or have not contacted the school have been 
marked as absent. 
 
Work Packs 
Week 3 work packs can be collected from the front of the 
school.  Parents are able to contact the school and request 
that their pack is posted if it is inconvenient to come to 
school to collect.  Students who are attending school each 
day will have their work packs supplied to them at school. 
 
Keep well, keep safe and look after each other. 
 
Carol Oataway 
Principal 
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I can do my best. 
I can respect all 

people. 
I can respect all 

property. 
I can be in the 

right place. 
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DONATION FOR CLOTHING POOL 
Donations of uniforms are urgently needed for our 
clothing pool. 
Families urgently require:- 
             *  Winter tunics *  White shirts 
             *  Sports shirts 
             *  Navy jumpers - especially larger sizes.  
 

Your donations would be greatly appreciated.  

CommBank  

School Banking 
 

 

The health, safety and wellbeing of our communities and 
our people remains our highest priority.  Due to the 
ongoing uncertainty surrounding coronavirus, the School 
Banking program will remain on hold.  We will continue 
to monitor the situation and keep you informed with any 
updates including how we will be managing Dollarmite 
tokens for students. 

 
 
 

Congratulations to our Easter Raffle winners for 
2020.  This year the raffle was drawn on Friday 27 

March with a live feed on facebook. 
 

1st - Isabelle Sandow 
2nd - Liz Moorehouse 
3rd - Emily Caughey 

4th - Syril Curtis 
5th - Jordan Clark 
6th - James Cox 

STEWART HOUSE 
DAY 

2020 Donation Drive 
Win a $4,000 Holiday! 

Envelopes were sent home in Term 1. 
 

Please place a $2.00 coin or equivalent in this 
envelope, complete entry details on the back and 

return to school to be eligible for the draw. 
 

Please return all sold raffle tickets to the front office 
when returning work packs. 

A new date will be set for the raffle to be drawn later in the term. 

To view the virtual catalogue enter the address below  
into your browser 


